NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Senator Bonacic Attends Police Officers Memorial Roll of Honor

Ceremony in Albany

JOHN J. BONACIC May 9, 2017

(Albany, NY)- State Senator John J. Bonacic (R/C/I-Mt. Hope) joined many of his colleagues,

as well as law enforcement personnel from around New York State today at the annual
Police Officers Memorial Roll of Honor Ceremony in Albany. The ceremony is held every
year to honor those men and women who gave their lives in the line of duty. This year, 40
names were added to the wall. The memorial recognizes officers from 141 police agencies

across the state, and six federal agencies.
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